
- November 16, 1979 

Harold Weisberg 
Route 12-Old Receiver Road 
Fredrick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

Just to drop you a quick like concerning the 
documents related to your efforts to obtain 
special photographs and autopsy material of 
„LeK. I have been infRmed that there are 
approx. 550 pages related to your request. 
I will be sending the Archives the money here 
soon for copies. Inlight of the material release 
by the HSCA, I believe that we have a chance to 
obtain the special prints. If you are up to it, 
let me know what you think and what kind of photographs 
you would like made in case we win. 

I informed the HSCA on the location of the brain 
of JFK over two years ago and they still could not 
find it. Unreal! I am still working on this area. 

Also I am trying to obtain a copy of the photograph 
which shows the sixth floor of the TSBD from end to 
end with two gunman in the alleged assassin lair. 

Not much more that is new, I hope you are feeling 
better. There is no need to answer this letter. 

Since ely yours, 

/L.; 

Jl 	R. Woods, 11 
5 8 Ironton Court 
Aurora, Colo. 80010 


